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Pleasantville School News 

Message from the Principal: 

I hope that everyone is having a great start to the school year! It has been a good first week. The 

students have adjusted quite nicely so far. I wanted to thank all of the families who have updated the 

Back to School information for their child or children. If you haven’t done so already, please fill out the 

back to school update information. It is very important that we have the most current information with 

regards to proper contact, medical, and emergency information in order to be able to reach you. I am 

hoping that you will be able to get on and update this information in the next day or so. If you have any 

issues with this process or concerns, you can contact me at the school. 

In September, we will be having several different events throughout the month. This Friday is our 

school picture day. Your child should have brought home the picture form already. If you need further 

information please let us know. Beginning on Monday, the 8 th , we will be starting our district reading 

assessments. Your child will be taking the DIBELS (Dynamic Indicators of Basic Early Literacy Skills) 

assessment which measures literacy and early reading skills. This assessment is given 3 times a year to 

check your child’s reading progress as well as other monthly checks throughout the year. 

We will be celebrating Homecoming which is on Friday, September 26 th . The week leading up to the 

game, we will have themed days for the students and staff to participate in. As we get closer to that 

week, we will be sending home more information with regards to what each day will be. We also will be 

walking in the Homecoming Parade. Students are able to walk in the parade as long as they have a 

parent/guardian with them. We typically meet outside of the ECLC and walk as a school back to Carter 

Field. This is a lot fun for the kids and it is a nice way to show support for our Titusville Rockets. 

I look forward to working with you to make this an exciting and successful school year. Thank you in 

advance for your support and commitment. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact 

me at (814) 827-2715 Ext. 6400 or sfink@gorockets.org. 

Sincerely, 

Shawn Fink 

Principal 
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Sept 1–  Labor Day No School 

Sept 5–  Picture Day 

Sept 8–  DIBELS 5th Grade 

Sept 9–  DIBELS 4th Grade 

    PTG Meeting @ 3pm 

Sept 10– DIBELS 3rd Grade 

Sept 11– DIBELS 2nd Grade 

    Patriot Day 

Sept 12– DIBELS 1st Grade 

Sept 22– Homecoming                
   Theme Week starts,    
   more information to 
   come. 

Sept 26– HOMECOMING!!         
    GO ROCKETS!! 

 

 

Bring your smiles,     

PICTURE DAY       

SEPT 5, 2025 

Pay Online with the code or 

send the envelope to school 

with your child. 

 

 

Sept 22-26 Will be             

HOMECOMING Theme Week.  We 

will be sending information home on 

what each day’s theme will be. 

 

 

 

WELCOME     
Back to 
School!!! 


